

(Your Club logo here-)






Dear (Contact name of Business or service Donor),

On behalf of (your club’s name here) I want to thank you for your generous donation to our  “Tripled Tiered Treats” event that was held on (the date) in support of the FAWCO Target Water Project, Tabitha, Cambodia-Wells for Clean Water.

The event was a great success and all who attended really enjoyed the fun.  

Through the success of our event, we were able to raise (amount). FAWCO, through its member organizations wants to raise $80,000 to build family and field wells in Cambodia, allowing sustainable access to water to nearly 2000 Cambodian families which will help to lift them from poverty and despair, into lives of dignity and hope, and active participation in their communities.  Family wells can be constructed for as little as $100 and field wells or as little as $250.  
 

As mentioned before, we will/have recognize your company in our information about the event as well as in our club’s newsletter. (Or whatever your club feels is an appropriate acknowledgement).  

Together with you, we have changed lives by building wells that will provide sustainable access to clean water to people who are in desperate need.  Your support of the FAWCO Target Water Project will help to “change the flow”.
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Sincerely,
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